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June 19, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 154 | s. 2020

DIVISION MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent, Division Chiefs/unit Heads, Education
Program Supervisors, Public Schools District Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School
Heads, All Others Concerned

1. DepEd Quezon will conduct Division Management Committee Meeting (ManCom) on June 23-
25, 2020. Education Program Supervisors, Public Schools District Supervisors, Elementary and
Secondary School Heads are advised to attend a meeting via Google Meet on the given

schedule.
Date and Time Districts

June 24, 2020, 7:30 AM Burdeos, Infanta, Gen. Nakar 1 & 2, Lucban, Mauban
North & South, Panukulan, Patnanungan, Jomalig, Polillo,
Real, Sampaloc, Quezon SHS

June 24, 2020, 1:00 PM Pagbilao | & II, Candelaria East & West, Dolores, San
Antonio, Sariaya East & West, Tiaong | & I, Quezon NHS,
Padre Burgos, Agdangan,

June 25, 2020, 7:30 AM Buenavista | & I, Macalelon, Mulanay 1 & 2, San Andres,
San Francisco | & ll, San Narciso | & Il, Unisan

June 25, 2020, 1:00 PM Atimonan | & I, Calauag East & West, Guinayangan North
& South, Gumaca East & West, Tagkawayan | & Il

June 26, 2020, 7:30 AM Pitogo, Catanauan | & I, Gen. Luna, Alabat, Perez, Plaridel,
Quezon, Lopez East & West

2. All participants in the morning session will login 7:00 AM and 12:30 NN for afternoon session.
Please coordinate with the Division IT Officer, Wilbert B. Porteza for the meeting link on the
given schedule.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired

CATHERINE PJTALAVERA, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
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